
Butler, Matthew H-ino-^L. ' /^^ / \ 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Puco ContactOPSB 
Thursday, April 23, 2015 2:01 PM 
"Glenda Dulkoski' 
RE: Gable Substation in Jefferson Co. 

Ms. Dulkoski; 

Thank you for contacting the Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB). Your correspondence regarding the proposed Gable 
Substation Project will be docketed in the public comments for case number 14-1280-EL-BSB. 

The adjudicatory hearing in this case was held earlier today, April 23, 2015, in Columbus. During the adjudicatory 
hearing, AEP Ohio Transmission Company and OPSB staff offered expert testimony supporting their positions before an 
administrative law judge. At a later date. The Board will schedule the project for a decision during a public Board 
meeting. 

The OPSB website at www.OPSB.ohio.gov provides the latest information regarding this and other power siting cases. 
Should you have additional questions or comments, please feel free to contact me directly at (866) 270-6772. 

Respectfully, 

Matt Butler 
Public Outreach Manager 
Administration and Operations Division 
Rates and Analysis Department 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio | Ohio Power Siting Board 
614-644-7670 
PUCO.ohio.gov I OPSB.ohio.gov 

This message and any response to it may constitute a public record and thus may be publicly available to anyone who requests it. 

—Original Message— 
From: Glenda Dulkoski [mailto:dulkoski@comcast.net1 
Sent: Thursday, April 23, 2015 10:28 AM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB 
Subject: Gable Substation in Jefferson Co. 
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Sent from my iPad 

To the Ohio Siting Board 
This email is in regards to 14-1280-EL-BSB: Gable Station, Jefferson Co. 

Please do not use Co. Rd.15 for substation 

As a 35 year teacher, now retired, i traveled through the beautiful hills to teach at Northwest Elementary in 
Smithfield. 1 enjoyed being able to see farmlands and county-wide views. 

My husband and I looked at several homes on that ridge but found a home in the hills of Jefferson County across the 
way. I feel the beauty of our home isthe view!!! And it is priceless!! 
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This is the same way the Ottos feel about their farmland. They have been good stewards of their land for years and 
have a love for their land, property and view that in their mind is also priceless. 

Please, do not destroy our beautiful county. Move the substation. 

Sincerely, 

Glenda Dulkoski 
Proud home owner in Jefferson County 

988 State Highway 150 
Adena, Ohio. 43901 


